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12th May 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

To celebrate your child / wards time at Joseph Paxton Campus we will be holding a 
‘Leavers Celebration’ on Friday 23rd May at 1:30pm - 2:30pm.  The event will be an 
opportunity for students and parents/carers to reminisce about their time at Joseph Paxton 
Campus and look forward to their future studies and endeavours. 

We will provide drinks and snacks, and there will be an opportunity for parents / carers and 
staff to catch up.  Students will be able to collect their Record of Achievement at this event.   

We are very excited to announce that a Prom has been organised for Friday 27th June. 
The Prom will start at 6.00pm and finish at 9.00pm. We have a ‘Red Carpet’ arrival from 
5.45pm onwards.  As well as music and themed activities there will also be pool, table 
tennis and other activities to suit all our students. There is no fixed dress code but the 
students are welcome to wear their ‘Red Carpet’ outfits if they wish.  

Prom tickets will be available for sale at the Leavers assembly. The cost is only £5 and can 
be paid for with cash at the assembly. 

Please do not hesitate to contact either Green or Blue House bases in school should you 
have any queries regarding these events. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Arrowsmith 

Please view our website for the latest news and information, including all letters sent home 
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